
The only way our patients can afford these life changing medications is from the co-pay card offered by manufacturers to offset the 
high costs of these medications.  If insurance companies are allowed to "double dip" and the financial burden is placed on the 
patient, they will be forced to discontinue therapy.  The patients are required to go through a vigorous step therapy to be approved 
for these medications in the first place and when they are finally able to be on appropriate therapy to help treat their debilitating 
disease they will be forced to discontinue therapy due to financial burden. 


